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A- 5 - 2021 

ADVISORY 
 

THE PCG IS MOVING TO A NEW LOCATION 
 
 The Philippine Consulate General (PCG) in Calgary wishes to inform 
the public that it will move to this new address starting 1 May 2021: 
 

 
 

The PCG will continue to provide consular services at its current office 
until 30 April 2021.  
 
 Due to logistical arrangements related to the office transfer, the PCG 
will be closed to the public from 3 to 5 May 2021.  
 
        The PCG will then reopen to the public and resume its services on 
6 May 2021, Thursday, at its new office address.  
 
         For emergency matters (involving medical emergency, death, and 
arrest of Filipino nationals only), the public may call the emergency hotline 
no. +1.587.577.1524. 
 
 For the public’s guidance. 
 
 
 
Calgary, 22 March 2021 
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